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March 22, 2021 

To: Pastors, Agency Directors, Office Managers, and School Principals 
FR: Anna Schiele 
RE: Updated Breakroom Postings  
 
 
The 2021 California and Federal Employment Notices (Breakroom Posters) have been released. 
Please ensure that you are removing the 2020 California and Federal Employment Notices and 
placing the 2021 California and Federal Employment Notices in its place.  
 
Please note that the “Transgender Rights in the Workplace” section does not apply to us due 
to our Religious Corporation exemption. We ask that you cover this section on the poster(s) 
on site. 
 
If you have not already purchased the 2021 California and Federal Employment Notices, we 
recommend purchasing your poster(s) from CalChamber (link below). 
https://store.calchamber.com/10032178-mastpost/products/posters/california-labor-law-
posters 
  
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  I can be reached by phone 
at 916-733-0240 or by email at aschiele@scd.org. 

LAY PERSONNEL 
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